
 

‘Pop up Pub’ 

THE CRICKETERS  

URC  Schoolroom 
Saturday 15th  February 

This is a fundraising event. All proceeds will go towards the GCCC 150th anniversary 
legacy. We are most grateful for your support. 

17.00-23.00 
Two Hadham Ales; a range of  bottled Lagers, Wines and  

Spirits will be available. 
A small, but exciting menu will be served. A children's menu 

will also be available. 
Book early for food (angusgent@gmail.com) to avoid disappointment. 
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